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Mission Co-worker
Rev. Paula V. Cooper 
and the people of East Central Africa

pcusa.org/paula-cooper 
paula.cooper@pcusa.org

World Mission
Presbyterian Mission



Paula Cooper
Serving Christ in East Central Africa

As regional liaison for East Central Africa, Paula facilitates PC(USA) relationships with partner 
churches and institutions in Kenya, Malawi, Rwanda, and Zambia where the church is 
growing rapidly, and pastoral training and leadership development are of major concern. 
Paula also provides support for PC(USA) mission personnel in the region and the Young Adult 
Volunteer (YAV) program. She assists PC(USA) congregations and presbyteries that are or that 
want to be in a relationship with partners in East Central Africa. This includes working with 
PC(USA) mission groups to help plan itineraries that promote healthy partnerships between 
Presbyterians in the United States and Christians in Africa.

Give:           presbyterianmission.org/donate/E200539

Give by check: �Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.)  
PO Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700

Learn more about supporting Presbyterian mission workers,  
Call 800-728-7228, x5611.

Learn more about Presbyterian World Mission at pcusa.org/worldmission

Birthday
July 8 

Accounts
E200539-individuals
D507596-congregations

Personal Information 

“Trust in the LORD with all your heart, and do not rely on your own insight. In all your 
ways acknowledge him, and he will make straight your paths…” Proverbs 3:5-7


